Here are some highlights from the August PTL meeting that happened last night. 
* We are still looking for a few more room parents for classes to assist the teacher with scheduled parties/events as well as collect and provide gifts for the teachers for Christmas, birthday and end of year. 
At this moment, we are still looking for Kindergarten, 1st Grade, 6th Grade and 8th Grade. If you are interested, please reach out to Billie Jo McClure Barger via Fast Direct or leave a comment here. 
*The Fall Mum sale is in full swing and orders will need to be turned in by Thursday, August 24th. If you are planning to purchase online, please reach out to Nicole Folkening Hartley, so that your child can earn the credit for their class. Student with the highest sale throughout the school earns a $20 Toys R Us Gift Card and class with the most participation earns a class party. 
*Speaking of Mums...we will be looking for volunteers to help unload and distribute mums on pickup day, Tuesday September 5th. Be on the lookout for that signup genius page to come out after the 24th. 
*Did you know there are many ways you can support St John School without giving up any of your time? If you are a Kroger shopper, you can link your PLUS card to St John so that the school receives a percentage of your spending. 
Scrip: You can also purchase cards for stores/restaurants/gas stations that you already spend your money at. Look for information about purchasing SCRIP cards to be coming home soon. A percentage of those sales will also benefit the school. Scrip is "fundraising while you shop." You can create a family account by going to www.shopwithscrip.com. Use our school code F24EF13E2223 and begin shopping through many different vendors for a variety of products. A percentage of your purchase will be given back to St. John. Questions? Contact: Paul Johnson at 317-937-2111.
[bookmark: _GoBack]* We are still looking for Lunch Monitors for the month of September. The purpose of this is to allow the teachers to have lunch together once a month. Here is the link to the sign up genius: https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/70a044da9a8238-2017
We understand that many of us work during the day, or have small children still at home. Keep in mind that small children can be brought with and grandparents, family friends, etc. are welcome to come and participate as well. 
* The next PTL Meeting is Tuesday, September 19th @ 7pm in the Teacher Work Room. We would love it if you could come and share your ideas. 
* Be on the lookout for fun events to come!

